
Wychwood FC Lift Policy 
 
 
It is Wychwood FC Policy that Coaches and Match Officials do not provide lift/transport 
services/support to and from matches and training sessions, for any player except where it 
is their own child. 
 
Transport of players to and from the match is the responsibility of the Parent/Guardian. 
 
In the case where a specific event is organised, such as a Tournament or Football Tour, 
specific arrangements may be put in place regarding transport and these will be advised 
separately. 
 
Match Day Officials (Coaches/Assistant Coaches/Official Parent Support) have a large remit 
prior to the game, during the game and after the game and this Policy is to ensure the 
Safeguarding of both the Players and Match Officials. It is to help to prevent any potential 
breaches of Safeguarding principles (e.g. an adult being alone with a Young Person who is 
not their own child), and to ensure that Match Officials are free to focus exclusively on their 
principal Match Day/Training priorities. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Policy, please contact the Club Welfare Officer, 
Adrian Crispin. Contact details available on the Wychwoodfc.org website) 
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